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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE IVY MATERIAL UTILIZATION CENTER 

 
For Immediate Release 

 

 
Charlottesville, VA – July 12, 2018 
 
The Ivy Material Utilization Center, 4576 Dick Woods Road, Charlottesville, VA 22903, will be 
closed on Tuesday, July 24, 2018 to accommodate construction activities related to the road 
for the new Transfer Station. The Ivy MUC will reopen for normal business on Wednesday, 
July 25, 2018 at 7:30 am.  
 
Rivanna Solid Waste Authority is dedicated to protecting and improving the environment by 
providing the recycling, refuse, hazardous waste disposal services as requested by the City 
and County. RSWA assists thousands of City and County residents each year with their 
recycling, solid waste, and hazardous waste disposal.   
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